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I am writing to voice my support for HB2977. As an employee at Chintimini Wildlife 

Center, I have seen firsthand how much wildlife means to the Willamette Valley 

community. In increasingly hard times, wildlife rehabilitation brings people together 

and gives them hope. With lower funding from public donations, non-profit wildlife 

centers like Chintimini are unable to continue without support from funds like this. 

Thank you for your consideration.  


